
UARRC October 2016 Minutes 

 

Present – Jeff Reynolds(Manager), Stan Besancon(Manager), Mike Berry(Thorndike), Rob Hogg(Troy), 

Dave Adamson (Freedom, ALT), Janice Boyd(Dixmont), Paige Zeigler(Montville), Kip Penny(Knox), Annie 

Sheble (Thorndike, ALT), Brian Gaudet(Unity), Clem Blakney (Unity), Cindy Abbot(Jackson), Sharon 

Hibbard (Montville, ALT),  

Meeting began at 6:59 pm 

Mike made a motion to accept the August minutes and Clem seconded, motion passed. 

Managers Report: Bin overhead doors are a concern, looking into it. Common Ground Fair week went 

well. Every year there has been an improvement in product and handling. There will be a presentation 

on the feasibility of a solar installation on the warehouse roof at the November board meeting. 

Chair Report: Mike is proposing we cover the back wall of the warehouse with sheetmetal roofing. More 

information to follow. Overhead doors is a concern for the next fiscal year. 

Committee Reports: Futures: Meeting November 3, at 10:00 am. Personnel: Meeting to be announced. 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:24pm  

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Robert Hogg 

 


